
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Todd Parton, City Manager 

DATE May 5, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Presentation by City Attorney’s Office Regarding the Establishment 

of Voter Districts and Provide Direction to City Staff 
  

Background and Analysis:  

City Council has requested that the City Attorney make a presentation regarding the 

California Voting Rights Act and the processes it set forth for the establishment of voting 

districts within cities.  Attached to this report is a copy of  the City Attorney’s 

presentation.  

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates that it cost approximately $425 to draft this report. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive a presentation from the City Attorney regarding the establishment of 

voter districts and provide direction to City staff as deemed appropriate by the 

City Council. 

Attachments: 

A. Presentation – California Voting Rights Act 


